International Investors Association to participate in Business Forum...
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On April 30 of the current year, in Batumi “Sheraton Palace”, International Investors
Association took part in Business Forum. The meeting was attended by the Chairman of the
Parliament of Georgia Mr.Davit Bagradze, the Chairman of the Government of Adjara A.R. Mr.
Levan Varshalomidze, Business Ombudsman of Georgia Mr. Giorgi Pertaia and other officials
and organizations. The main theme of the meeting was an introduction of private audit system.
Changes concerning private auditors to be made in the Tax Code will be ready in the next few
weeks. After Tax Code changes, an entrepreneur will decide himself whether to be examined by
the Revenue Service or by an accredited private auditor. If business chooses the auditor,
Revenue Service will recognize the conclusion and will not re-examine. In order to advance Tax
Code, International Investors Association of Georgia continues active cooperation with the
Business Ombudsman of Georgia and other government officials.




